
Mrs Bennett's Blog 

Thursday 1st February 2018 

Hi Everyone,   

Finally, February has arrived and the mornings seem to be getting just that little bit lighter! Spring isn’t far 

away!  

Spelling Clinic 

If you would like any advice on how to support your child with their spelling at home, Mrs Barker will be 

running a spelling clinic in school from 3.15pm to 4.15pm on Monday 5th of February. Please feel free to 

drop in and see her and maybe pick up a few tips, which may help at home. Alternatively, if you are unable 

to pop into school, please don't hesitate to make a telephone appointment with Mrs Barker.  

 

Friends of Crossflatts Primary School 

AGM 

Thursday February 8th 6 for 6.30pm 

In The Willows 
Parents Evenings 

We will be holding our Spring Term Parents Evenings the first week back after the half term holidays on 

Tuesday 20th of February and Wednesday 21st of February- 3.30pm until 6.30pm. As always, please log on 

to  https://crossflatts.parentseveningsystem.co.uk to book your appointment to visit your child’s class teacher. 

The appointment system will be open on Monday 5th of February from 6pm. If you need any assistance 

with booking an appointment with our on line system, please don’t hesitate to contact the office team.  

 

Safeguarding  

From time to time we all change and update our mobile phones, it is imperative that if you have changed 

your mobile number and contact details that you inform us at school, so that in the event of illness, 

accident or emergency we are able to contact you swiftly to discuss your child. You can contact the office 

via email or telephone. Office@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk or 01274 782070.  

  
 

 
 

https://crossflatts.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/
mailto:Office@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk


Attendance: 
Here are last week's figures: 

Our 
Aspirational 
Target 

The national 
target 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

98% 
 

96.1% 95.3% 97% 98.1% 87.3% 96.2% 93.6% 97.2% 

There were 8 children late for school last week. (Before registration closed at 9am) and 5 children later than 

9am 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 

 


